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Thank you to all the children for another great term! It’s been a short but busy one and they’ve 
all been fabulous. 
I hope you all have a wonderful Easter and manage to take time to rest and enjoy some special, 
quality time together. 
I look forward to welcoming the children back into school on Monday 15th April. 
 

Mrs Willis 

 

 

Easter Fun 

There has been a brilliant buzz around the school today. Our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children went on a 

scavenger hunt around the Phase 1 area. They had to find the eggs and match the numbers to reveal the 

answer and win the yummy easter treats.  

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 had to work in teams to ‘crack’ the code and work out the padlock combinations to release 

the chocolate during their escape room challenge.  

All the children worked fantastically well together. Well done everyone        

 

 

http://www.loatlandsprimary.net/
https://loatlandsprimary.net/news-dates/newsletters


Attendance 

Thank you for supporting us on improving our attendance figures. Please remember a day missed is about three days 

lost learning. We want Loatlands children to leave school independent, confident learners that can reach their dreams. 

With your help, we can do this. The table below shows our attendance figure for this academic year so far. 

Let’s see if we can get to 96% next term! 

Year Group Attendance Percentage  
 

Whole School 
 

93.79% 

Reception 94.08% 

Year 1 92.43% 

Year 2 94.48% 

Year 3 94.16% 

Year 4 94.15% 

Year 5 93.50% 

Year 6 93.72% 

 

 

Individual Education Plan Reviews (IEP) 

 

If your child has an IEP please see dates below for their upcoming target review. This is a 

drop-in session with Mrs Robinson and Mrs York and will be held in the nursery library between 

9am and 10am. 

 

Nursery & 

Reception 

17th April 

Year 1/2 24th April 

Year 3 1st May 

Year 4 8th May 

Year 5 15th May 

Year 6 22nd May 
 

 

We have had a fantastic term gathering spots on our recognition wall. We have had over 

600 recognitions across the school for both staff and children.  

What a fantastic positive environment we are creating.  

                    Well done to everyone.  

       Congratulations to Ms Burberry,  

for receiving the added bonus of the Costa Coffee voucher 

Congratulations to Heidi (YrR) & Byron (Yr6) 

For receiving an Amazon voucher each which was very kindly donated to school by some of our wonderful Loatlands 

Parents. 

                We hope you enjoy spending your vouchers with your family and friends. 



 

Dodgeball 

The Year 6 team worked extremely hard during their Dodgeball Tournament! They 

worked well as a team, showed great resilience and communication. To top it off they 

won! We are all so proud of them        

 

 

 

 

 

Choir 

Miss Toye and Mrs Limmage were so proud of the Choir for performing some of the 

songs they learned for their parents yesterday. They worked very hard and were so 

excited to showcase their talents. 

 

 

 

Forest School 

 
 

Year 4 Cowell Class will be having their sessions every 

Tuesday morning starting on Tuesday 16th April. 

Year 4 Lewis Class will be having their sessions every 

Wednesday morning starting on Wednesday 17th 

April.   

 

Please send your child wearing their forest school 

kit and send their school uniform in a named 

carrier bag to change into 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Days Next Term 

 
Please check below for any changes in your child’s PE days next term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group PE Days – Term 2 

Reception Wednesdays  

Year 1 Monday and Tuesday 

Year 2 Thursday and Friday  

Year 3 Monday and Tuesday 

Year 4 Fridays  

Year 5 Wednesdays & Thursdays 

Year 6 Swimming on Mondays 
No other PE days this term 



Swimming 

Year 6 will start their swimming lessons on Mondays throughout next term. 

We ask for a contribution to our coach costs which can be paid via school money. 

The children were given a letter to bring home to provide you with more information.  

Please send children to school in their PE kit on Mondays’ with their swimming kit in a bag 

throughout the next term. 

 

 

 
 

 

Please remember, we are a no smoking and no vaping site. Please kindly refrain from 

doing either of these whilst dropping or collecting your children. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

For Health and safety reasons dogs are not allowed on site at all, this includes being 

carried. Thank you. 

 

 

Please can we remind parents to park outside the gates when dropping off or collecting 

children for wraparound care. The staff car park should not be used. Thank you  

 

 

School Absence or Lateness 
If your child is absent from school due to illness or will be late please either ring the 

school office (you can leave a voice message), send an email or use the 

Studybugs App everyday of your child’s absence by 9am 

 

(Get the app or register now (https://studybugs.com/about/parents) 

 

 

Telephone number – 01536 903713 

 

Parents@loatlands.pfschools.org.uk 

 

 

https://studybugs.com/about/parents
mailto:Parents@loatlands.pfschools.org.uk


 

 
 

 
APRIL 

15th Back to School 
16th Y4 Worry workshop – in Class 
21st Managing Sleep Workshop – for Parents – 2-3pm 
22nd Rosen Stay and Read 2.45pm – 3.10pm 
23rd Y4 Worry Workshop – in Class 
23rd KS1 Cross Country – named children – letters will be sent home 
23rd Donaldson Stay and Read 2.45pm-3.10pm 
24th Ahlberg Stay and Read 2.45pm- 3.10pm 
25th Jeffers Stay and Read 2.45pm-3.10pm 
30th SATS workshop – wellbeing and support for Y6 pupils – in Class 

 

 
MAY 

7th Class photos 
13th SATS begin 
22nd Y6 post SATS sports day @ Montsaye – more info to follow 
24th  Break the rules day 

  
  
  
  

 

 

As we add things to the planner, we will be sure to update you with as much notice as possible. Please note dates 

are subject to change but we will endeavour to keep to the planner as much as we possibly can. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sleep Workshop 

We are really happy to be able to invite parents to a ‘sleep 

workshop’. If you would like to attend, please come along on 

Tuesday 21st May at 2pm until 3pm. 

 

 

 

  

 



 



 



 

 



 



Please see the dates for this academy year and the following year. Please remember all holidays will not be 

authorised and we ask you avoid booking holidays in school time as this has a huge impact on children’s 

learning and wellbeing. Thank you  

 


